DRDC Report
National Executive Meeting August 2023
Since our last National Executive meeting, we have not held any meetings.  This is in part due to the strike, and the decision for UNDE to not participate in any national UMCC’s.    Conversations have continued throughout this period with my PIPSC (Professional Institute of the Public Service of Canada) and IBEW (International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers) counterparts throughout this period.   
PIPSC and IBEW have agreed to not continue with UMCC’s in support of UNDE’s decision not to participate as a sign of solidarity to those members in BC who stood with our striking members.
ADM DRDC, Dr. Jaspinder Komal has held several virtual townhalls this quarter.  Discussions on travel, and procurement were discussed at all the townhalls. 
It was my intention to hold quarterly meetings with the DRDC local president’s; however, only one Local responded to my inquiry stating they were interested.  
Respectfully Submitted,
Bryan Meakin
VP ABN

